Coronavirus (COVID-19): letter to the
construction sector

Letter from the Secretary of State for Business, Energy and Industrial
Strategy, Alok Sharma, to the UK’s construction sector.


http://www.government-world.com/coronavirus-covid-19-letter-to-the-construction-sector/
http://www.government-world.com/coronavirus-covid-19-letter-to-the-construction-sector/

